
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 2nd May 2025 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
“Stardome” Visit to Our Lady of Grace 

  
On Friday 16th May we will be visited by the “Star Dome”, a mobile inflatable planetarium. 
All children will get to experience a 360-degree projection of the stars and universe. Each session 
will be tailored to our various age groups and curriculum levels, offering an engaging and interactive 
learning experience. 
 
The cost of this visit is £3.00 per child and should be paid via your child’s Scopay account. 
  
We are sure that this will be a unique and enjoyable experience for all of the children.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs Davis 
Head of School 
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